
Ladies 9 Hole Golf  

We play every Thursday morning at variety of golf courses in the area. We start in early 
May and play as long as possible, providing the weather is good. 

Our last golf day is usually at the end of September, but last year we played well into 
October with a beautiful closing luncheon at Spring Lakes Golf Course. 

This year we will have our opening Golf Game at Spring Lakes Golf Course. – followed 
with a luncheon.  More information will follow on this event in the spring by email. 

After all expenses are paid, we donate to the Stouffville Food Bank.  

If you would like to take part in our 2022 Ladies’ 9-hole Golf League, all you need is the 
love of laughter, companionship and golf. If you would like to join our FUN group, please 
let me know by email:hanneloregalyen@rogers.com, and I will put you on our opening 
distribution list for the 2022 season.  

Here are some golf pictures and our final lunch at Spring Lakes Golf Club. 

 Hannelore Galyen Tel.416-543-7308 

 


